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Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays!  Whew, the last 16 months have been a bit of a whirlwind.  After finishing our fourth year in Dubai in June 2015, we packed our bags and embarked upon the most quintessential thing an American family could do: a year-long roadtrip.  Chronicled on our website www.thecareyvan.org, we toured the American West, visited family and friends, snuck in an extended trip to Nicaragua and the Yucatán, and just enjoyed life before ending up in Vienna, Austria for the 2016-2017 school year.  Totally makes sense, right?!?  Here’s a little slice of those adventures and a family update... 



[image: ][image: ][image: ][image: ]While we fell in love (again) with the American West and the boys got a sense of how amazing our country really is, the truly special part of the trip was who we saw.  Visiting family, reconnecting with old friends and making new bonds have reminded us and instilled in Grant and Ethan the importance of people; people that we cherish with even more vigor than before.
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[image: ][image: ][image: ]Landing positions at the American International School in Vienna, Austria, in the middle of our Spanish Immersion program in San Juan del Sur, Nicaragua, entailed a bit of a shift, but we couldn’t be happier to put down some roots in the heart of Europe. As Grant slotted smoothly into 9th grade, playing volleyball and honing his mountain biking and climbing skills, Ethan has found a wonderful community both in and outside of his 5th grade class participating in Boy Scouts and the ES choir.  Of course, finally being solidly back in a four season climate, we are all itching for ski season to start!  


[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ][image: ][image: ][image: ][image: ][image: ][image: ][image: ][image: ]We are so fortunate and thankful that our summers are still up at Camp Deerwood, and now that we are a fair bit closer than Tanzania, Malaysia, or Dubai, we hope to see some visitors in the years ahead! We’ll keep updating our website & our emails are the same: amytcarey@gmail.com / ryancareyor@gmail.com, but our address has definitely changed: 
	
The Carey’s
Sieveringerstrasse 56/6
1190 Vienna, Austria.  

Here’s to wishing you all a fantastic New Year and hoping to see you in 2017!
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